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Police Investigate Shooting Death of Male in East Village


San Diego – On November 5, 2022, at 5:36 a.m., the San Diego Police Communications 
Center received a call reporting a male down in the street in the 1600 Block of K Street in 
the East Village Neighborhood of San Diego.  Officers from Central Division were 
immediately dispatched and arrived at the location within minutes.  Upon arriving, they 
found a male suffering from a gunshot wound to his head.  The male had suffered 
catastrophic injuries and was pronounced deceased at the scene. 


San Diego Police Homicide Detectives were called to the scene and are currently 
investigating the incident.  It is still early in the investigation and little is known about the 
circumstances leading up to the male’s death.  At this time, Detectives are searching the 
area for any physical evidence, surveillance video or any witnesses who may be able to 
provide more information about the events leading up to the shooting death of the male.


The deceased male has not been identified at this time.  However, he is a Black male and 
appears to be in his mid-to-late 40s.  There is no suspect information at this time.


Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to call the Homicide Unit at 
(619) 531-2293 or Crime Stoppers at (888) 580-8477. 
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